Petronas Awards Contract for LNG
Train 9 Project

PETRONAS has awarded the contract for the Front End Engineering
Design (FEED) for a new production train project at its PETRONAS LNG
Complex in Bintulu, Sarawak, to JGC Corporation and to a partnership
of Chiyoda Corporation and Saipem S.p.A. The contract, awarded
under a dual FEED scheme, will see the two contractors compete
in the FEED and in the Engineering, Procurement and Construction
(EPC) price proposal for the project, known as PETRONAS LNG Train
9. The FEED is scheduled to be completed in December 2012, where
the winner will be awarded the project’s Engineering, Procurement,
Construction and Commissioning (EPCC) contract. The new LNG train
will add another 3.6 million tonnes per annum (mtpa) to the existing
24 mtpa production capacity of the PETRONAS LNG Complex and
utilise the same liquefaction process technology as the complexes’
existing eight trains.
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